AR REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION AND COMMUNICATIONS
MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Please be informed that the Theoretical
Examinations for Marine Officers and GMDSS
Radio Operators on June 26, 2017 shall be

conducted as scheduled.

However, the Examination and Assessment
Division and all other service units of the STCW
Office will be closed in view of the celebration of
Eid’'l Fitr (Feast of Ramadan) under Proclamation
No. 235. |

Services shall resume on 27 June 2017,
Tuesday at 5:30 AM.

Please be guided accordingly.

STCW Office

Parkview Plaza Tel. Nos. : (632) 523-8660 / (632) 526-0971
984 Taft Avenue corner T.M. Kalaw Fax No. :(632) 524-2895

1000 Ermita Manila, Philippines Website : www.marina.gov.ph



